
Jocobsen Construction Company, Inc.

April 3, 1995

Chris Knaphus
Kepco
P.O. 17838
2248 East Laney Avenue, Suite #5
Salt l.ake City, Utah 84117

Re: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Chris:

It was a pleasure to talk with you the other day. It sounds as if all is still going well for you.

We would like to offer our recommendation for others to utilize your services. Your firm had
a ve~, intricate part of the success of the One Utah project. It was a pleasure to work with a
compirny that followed through with their commitments as promised. Your preconstruction
services helped in maintaining our critical construction schedule.

Should any of your prospective clients like to talk to us further concerning your performance,
please: have them contact us.

Good luck to you in the future.
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